KINC accreditation kicks off
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As the CRH KINC team heads into the final phase of the KINC project, preparations are underway for a province wide assessment of newborn care in all district hospitals in KZN. Every hospital will be visited by a team of four newborn care experts from the KZN Department of Health and the CRH KINC team. A detailed assessment of all aspects of care provided to newborn babies will be undertaken during the visit and each hospital will receive a score based on their performance. If appropriate standards of care are reached, the hospital will receive accreditation for excellence in newborn care, either silver, gold or platinum. 
In preparation for the accreditation process, due to start in September 2015, members of the accreditation teams, including paediatricians, neonatologists, members of the District Clinical Specialist Teams and CRH facilitators, came together at CRH to learn about the tools and processes they will be using during the accreditation visits (see photo).  


